OFFICE OF THE FIRST SELECTMAN

Telephone (203) 563-0100 Fax (203) 563-0299

Email to: Bill.Brennan@Wiltonct.org



William F. Brennan First Selectman

James A. Saxe Second Selectman

Richard J. Dubow

Michael P. Kaelin

Deborah A. McFadden

TOWN HALL 238 Danbury Road Wilton, CT 06897

BOARD OF SELECTMEN BUDGET WORK SESSION THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2015 MEETING ROOM B, WILTON TOWN HALL

PRESENT: First Selectman Bill Brennan, Richard Dubow, Deborah McFadden

ABSENT: Michael Kaelin, Jim Saxe

GUESTS: Sarah Taffel, Tina Gardner, Carol Young-Kleinfeld, Kathy Cooper, Mark

Ketley, Steve Pierce, Kevin O'Brien, Ann Richardson. Sandra Dennies,

Richard McArdle

Mr. Brennan called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Town Clerk/Registrars of Voters/Human Resources

Sarah Taffel, Director, Human Resources, Labor Relations & Administrative Services, Kathy Cooper, Assistant Town Clerk, Tina Gardner and Carol Young Kleinfeld, Town Registrars presented the FY 2016 Budget Requests for Town Clerk, Registrars of Voters and Human Resources Department. The Board asked a number of questions and responses were very satisfactory.

Parks and Recreation

Mark Ketley and Steve Pierce, presented the FY 2016 Budget Requests for the Parks and Recreation Department. Good presentation of cost efficient budget request.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:35 p.m.

Jacqueline Rochester Recording Secretary

